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Mr. E.S. Pittman 

Box 433 
Kinston, North Carolina 

Re: 348500 - J. D.Jerome 

Dear Mr. Pittman: 

We appreciate very much your letter to Mr. L. T. Weeks, dated 

February 7, 1955 in which you enclosed memos Nos. 255587 and 

258993. 

From the information furnished us in this letter, we have satis- 

fied ourselves to the fact that the tobacco was not delivered 

to us on a Red Card. We have also identified the tobacco and 

have given Mr. Jerome credit for same. 

Again we would like to say we appreciate very much the coopera- 

tion given us in this matter. We are returning to you memos 

Nos. 255587 and 258993. 

If we may be of any service to you at any time, please feel free 

to call upon us. 

Yours very truly, 
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Supervisor, Auditing Section 

HEJ 3 pt 

Enclosure 

me RV IN Se MAR Es A AN 2S POO MEMBERS IN “Ene BRIGHT -LEAr ARCA  


